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1
PURPOSE
This contribution proposes some revisions to the Scope and Mandate of the GSC Governing Principles and Operating Procedures, specifically to better define the fraternity of GSC Members. 
2
REFERENCES

Global Standards Collaboration (GSC) Governing Principles and Operating Procedures, Version 1.8.1

3
CONTENT
ISACC is of the opinion that the environment of GSC has evolved to one of high mutual regard among members, each with its own particular sphere and circumstances.  In recognition of this current environment, ISACC has proposed a new GSC Resolution in a companion contribution on strengthening collaboration and cooperation among GSC Members.  In addition, it is appropriate to adopt a statement of Scope and Mandate which reflects this fraternity, while continuing to endorse the desirability of global standards.  Therefore ISACC proposes revising the second Clause of the GSC Governing Principles and Operating Procedures, Version 1.8.1, (beginning with “Further …”) and its bullet point to a new Clause 2.0 as follows (the first paragraph and its bullet points and last paragraphs are retained in their current form):

2.0  Scope and Mandate of GSC

The mandate of GSC is to provide a venue for the leaders of the GSC Members to:

· Freely exchange information on the progress of standards development in the different regions and the state of the global standards development environment; and
· Collaborate in planning future standards development to gain synergy and to reduce duplication.
Further, the mandate of GSC is to provide a collaborative framework for the promotion of global standardization through the engagement of leading standards organizations worldwide in their area of practice in the telecommunications, ICT and radiocommunications domains.

GSC is not a standards development organization.

The modifications proposed above remove the distinction between PSO and Member.  Readers will recall that PSO was the original term to describe the all the members of GSC except ITU, and use of Member was eventually introduced to refer to the PSOs plus ITU.  ISACC would prefer to retain the term Member.  Thus a generalization of the definition of Member is required in clause 3.0 of the GSC Governing Principles and Operating Procedures, Version 1.8.1, as follows:

3.0 Members of GSC

Members are recognized or accredited to write standards for (tele)communications, radiocommunications or Information and Communications Technology (ICT) in their area of practice, and are working on similar areas of standardization.  That is, Members are by definition standards organizations that potentially exhibit a high degree of overlap in their work programs.

ISACC proposes further edits to the Guidance for Meeting Hosts and Governing Principles and Operating Procedures documents to universally use the term Member and discontinue use of the term PSO.  Companion contributions contain marked up copies of these documents with the detailed implementation of this change.

4
SUMMARY
ISACC invites GSC-17 to approve the changes, detailed in this contribution, to the following GSC document:

· Global Standards Collaboration (GSC) Governing Principles and Operating Procedures, Version 1.8.1 
GSC17-ADMIN-03 is a marked-up copy of the Governing Principles and Operating Procedures document implementing all of the changes proposed by ISACC in this contribution. 
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